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Calzavara

I live in the house adjoining 67 Patshull Rd. I remember first being informed by the applicant (and his 

enthusiastic sons) that he intended to build them a playhouse to match in scale, siting, and proportion the 

playhouse of 65 Patshull Rd, and that he intended to do it without the assistance of any builders and without 

any power tools. I was, and remain, impressed with the thoughtful and thought-provoking design, with the 

clear and apparent attempts to ground it in its setting, with the consideration that went in to ensuring that any 

line of site that might otherwise overlook any habitable room was blocked, and with the tenacity of a father 

whose laudable aim was to give his young sons somewhere new, safe, attractive, and interesting to play. I fully 

support the proposal.
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